
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 2:47 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: Eileen W’s comments on Dartmouth Park’s planning applns 
12/4/24 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
      List 783 1/4/24 
      25/3-31/3/2024 
 
      No tree applications, but proposed work at the Chester 
Road                        Hostel site 2024/1034/P.  I assume that Metasequoia  
glyptostroboides (Dawn Redwood) will still be planted at the apex of the site.  I 
personally do not object to the shower room layouts being made compliant, 
the lowering of the height of the hostel by 100mm, due the proposed use of a 
light gauge steel construction method and the insertion of a roof access ladder 
to block 3. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
     
 
 
 
 
 


